Office of School Board Members Board Meeting of May 19, 2004

Frank J. Bolaños, Member

**SUBJECT:** 

ENHANCING SCHOOL SAFETY AND SECURITY

**COMMITTEE:** 

LEGISLATIVE RELATIONS, PUBLIC RELATIONS AND

PERSONNEL SERVICES

On February 11, 2004, the School Board received the 2003 Annual Report on Security and Crime Statistics and scheduled a workshop to review specific recommendations for enhancing safety and security in our schools.

On March 1, 2004, a public workshop was held at which time the School Board reviewed preliminary recommendations made by two other task forces convened within the last two years to review uniformity in school-site security measures.

On March 17, 2004, the School Board once again received the 2003 Annual Report on Security and Crime Statistics, and directed the Superintendent to provide a status report on preliminary draft report recommendations within the next 60 days.

ACTION PROPOSED BY MR. FRANK J. BOLANOS:

That The School Board of Miami-Dade County receive the Superintendent's status report on preliminary draft recommendations and take action, as necessary, to implement task force recommendations.